

IBAC Bulletin

3 MARCH 2020

COVID-19 Update: New ICAO Information Page

In a continuous effort to collaborate with the cluster of international organizations managing the COVID-19 situation, IBAC would like to make you aware of an important <u>Information Web Page</u> on COVID-19, launched by the International Civil Aviation Organization. The Web page contains useful links for key sectors of the air transport system, i.e., operators, airports, passengers, etc., and promotes operational best practices.

This ICAO Web page distills information for the air transport sector relative to the <u>CAPSCA Website</u> that has a broader audience beyond civil aviation, including the travel and hospitality industries. Both, however, should be consulted for important information in support of informed decision-making and risk management.

Thank you, Kurt Edwards, Director General